From: John Perkins

To: Witzel-Behl, Maribeth

Cc: Eskrich, Sara

Subject: ALRC application for ZuZu Cafe
Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 9:15:39 PM

I am writing on behalf of the Greenbush Neighborhood Association's Neighborhood
Council in support of the alcohol license modification application for ZuZu Cafe. Kate
and Bobby have been operating ZuZu for many years now with no incidents or
complaints that we are aware of. The establishment has been a pleasant gathering
place for neighbors in the area, and we welcome their efforts to expand their
business.

I do have some concerns about the prospect of carry-out sales of spirits at this
location surrounded by residential properties, although we have been assured the
proprietors have no intention of pursuing such sales.

Sincerely,

John Perkins
Greenbush Neighborhood Association President

GNA Neighborhood Council members:
Zaccai Lewis
Ryan Engel

Cindy Koschmann
Karen Carlson
Andrea Levy
Cynthia Williams
Julie Laundrie
Duane Steinhauer
Mark Wagler
Jason Hagenow
Nate Warnke
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